assistant clerk gov

From:

Sent: 10 July 2023 12:30

To: parishclerk@melbournparishcouncil.gov.uk; assistantclerk@melbournparishcouncil.gov.uk
Subject: Website contact: Dogs off of leads

Flag Status: Flagged

From:

Subject: Dogs off of leads

Message Body:
Hello

We live on the new Hopkins development on New road which is very popular with dog walkers.

Unfortunately we have noticed a lot of owners letting their dogs off of their leads when walking along the grass path
at the perimeter and unfortunately have witnessed them chasing after cats accross properties and fouling on the
path too.

The path runs right next to houses and it used by families with young children also.

| have noticed in other open areas of grass around the town that you have been very good with signage for keeping
dogs on leads and no fouling and wondered if it would be possible to have some signage here too especially as
people enter from the fields too with dogs already loose.

| would really appreciate it if this could be considered as it is happening more and more frequently.

Many thanks

This e-mail was sent from a contact form on Melbourn Parish Council (http://melbournparishcouncil.gov.uk)





